

CITY OF PHILADELPHIA

FRANK L. RIZZO

May 6, 1976

Miss Barbara M. Garner, Chairperson Trails Committee Sierra Club, Pennsylvania Chapter 10 Morris Road Ambler, Pennsylvania 19002

Dear Miss Garner:

Thank you for providing information on the <u>Philadelphia</u> <u>Valley Forge Trail</u>, the Bicentennial project undertaken by the Sierra Club, Pennsylvania Chapter.

I have reviewed the material and am pleased to add my endorsement to this effort.

As you may be aware, I firmly believe that bicyclists should have safe pathways on which to ride. For this reason, I have urged the Fairmount Park Commission to establish such routes wherever possible.

I understand that the Park Commission is in favor of your project which runs through acreage acquired for our Open Space Program.

You can rest assured that you will have the full cooperation and support of the City Administration in completing the missing sections in Philadelphia.

/ bai

FRANK L. RIZZO

FLR: zmd